
From: Dr. Kriegel <doctork@kriegelconsulting.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/9/2018 3:39:39 PM
Subject: Following up from our discussion at the SCMA seminar

Attachments: Michael Kriegel Ph D.vcf

 
Kevin,
 
I was reaching out regarding our conversation last Friday at the seminar. I am in receipt of a letter 
from Dr. David Knecht, the VP of strategic planning from AETNA. This is maybe the opportunity to 
get their compliance Attorney’s General original demand. I was wondering what are your thoughts 
on response to their letter and possibly might not need legislative push! I would like to get your 
advice of a response to them. Let me know when you have a few minutes to talk and I will check 
my schedule. Looking forward to hearing back.
 
Thank you
Dr. Kriegel
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